
MEMO 

To: Park Board 

From: Greg Vitale, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date: October 2, 2018 

Re: Frank H. Hammond Park Playground Discussion 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Director of Parks and Recreation would like to continue the discussion regarding the playground at 

Frank H. Hammond Park and the options for a possible replacement partnership.   

 


